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Recently Deceased

Donal O Shea

Ann Nason 

Anniversaries

Angela Carroll

Tommy Kearney

Michelle Orr

Maura O Doherty

Jo O Neill

Tom Finn

Richard Grehan

Michael Barber

Andrew Holland

Maura Mc Loughlin

Sinead Hayes

Catherine Sheil

Alex Mc Farlane

Fr Brian Connolly

Ellen Staines

Tom Collins

Jim Lennon

Tommy & Frances Halpin

Hugh Doyle

Pat Doyle

Pauline Keogh

Patricia Doyle

May Mc Guinness 

Months Mind 

Kathleen Mc Gowan 

Birthday Remembrance 

Larry Mc Elroy 

Mass times this week

Monday to Thursday we will
have Confirmations at 10am so
our normal 9.30am Mass will be

at 12pm

Friday mass as normal at
9.30am

Please Note anyone with tickets
for Monday we have a funeral so

no one will be allowed in only
funeral family members so
please don’t come at 12 on

Monday 

St Jude's GAA Club Christmas
Raffle plus 14 other great prizes
Tickets 10.00 euro each please

support if you can you can
purchae online on the St Jude's

GAA Website

Templeogue Men's Shed have a
lovely Calendar on sale all

proceeds to Laura Lynn hospice
available in parish office price

10.00 euro

 We send our congratulation to all 
the boys and girls from Bishop 
Galvin School who finally got to 
make their 1st Holy Communion 
here this week.

Christmas Mass Bouquets now
available in parish office price

6 euro each
All the money for xmas mass
bouquets will be donated on

your behalf to Brother Kevin to
help feed those in need

THIS WEEKEND IS OUR 
NORMAL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
FOR THE SOCIETY

ST VINCENT DE PAUL-TOY 
APPEAL

Normally at this time we would be 
getting ready to ask  out younger 
parishioners to donate toys to the St 
Vincent De Paul for distribution to 
children in need this Christmas but 
as the St Vincent De Paul volunteers 
can not go into homes with toys this 
year  they are asking that  if it is at 
all possible that you would donate 
vouchers to them they can be for any
of the major retail outlets Smyths, 
Boots, Penneys, Argos, One for All 
etc The vouchers can be left in safe 
at back of Church and we will 
arrange to get them to the 
conferences that need them for 
distrubtion to needy families We  
thank you for your continued 
genouristy to the Society .  

This year the Society are asking you 
to make your monetary donations 
via the blue envelopes that you can 
pick up in the Church you can send 
donations direct to the Society or 
leave your   envelopes in Safe at back
of Church or hand  into the Parish 
Office . The Society ask that you do 
not send cash via the Post and thank 
you for all your continued support 
throughout the year

 

 Our weekend and Christmas  masses are by 
lottery if you had your name on our list already 
for weekend masses you dont need to reapply if 
you want to check if your name is down or put 
your names down for Christmas Masses please 
email me at judesparishoffice1@gmail.com or 
send a text to 087 6174498 with your name and 
contact no and the time of mass you normally 
attend and I will put your name on the list please
do  not call into office as we are very busy at the 
moment if your name comes out you will receive 
a call or text on the Friday  before for the 
Weekend Masses                                                 
CHRISTMAS TIMETABLE                                 
SUNDAY 20TH DECEMBER CAROL SERVICE 
7.30PM THIS WILL BE A VIRTUAL SERVICE THIS 
YEAR  YOU CAN JOIN US ONLINE AT 
www.stjudesparish.net  no one will be allowed 
into church.                                                               
We will not have a Christmas Penance Service 
this year due to Covid restrictions              
Christmas Mass times                                       
Christmas Eve 6pm & 8pm Christmas Day 
10.00am & 12pm       if you wish to attend any of 
these mases you need to put your name in draw 
for whichever mass  you would like to attend 
please do so by emailing 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with your 
requests Please include a contact no when 
applying

Sat 26th December no public masses Church will 
be open during the day for private prayer and to 
visit Crib                                                               
Sunday 27th December Masses at 10.00am & 
12.pm all weekend masses are done via a lottery 
so you need to have your names on list if you 
wish to attend any of our weekend masses           

 Parish Office open this week Monday to Friday  9am  to 1pm and after all masses at weekend   Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498

mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com
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http://www.stjudesparish.net/

